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Scott and his team put forth amazing efforts cleaning the McClure building here on campus, as 

well as others. They always keep me informed of building maintenance/concerns/checking in, and 

addressing any concerns we have. McClure tends to have lots of water leaks and chill water line 

issues, and Scott always makes every effort to address any concerns or questions I might have. 

When the building does have a leak or concern, he drops everything, even after a 14-hour shift he 

has returned to campus to make sure everything is addressed quickly, and does not leave anything 

for "someone else". His knowledge, expertise, customer service skills are appreciated on a daily 

basis.

Thank you so much for everything you do!

Scott Soldani - Team Cleaning Lead


